Press Releases: Secretary Pompeo’s
Meeting With Saudi Crown Prince
Mohammed bin Salman

Readout
Office of the Spokesperson

Washington, DC
October 16, 2018

The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:

Secretary of State Michael R. Pompeo met today with Saudi Crown Prince
Mohammed bin Salman in Riyadh. The Secretary reiterated the President’s
concern with respect to Jamal Khashoggi’s disappearance, as well as the
President’s desire to determine what happened. The Secretary welcomed Saudi
Arabia’s support of the Turkish authorities’ investigation. The Secretary and
the Crown Prince agreed on the importance of a thorough, transparent, and
timely investigation that provides answers. The two also discussed regional
and bilateral issues.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.

External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.


http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-secretary-pompeos-meeting-with-saudi-crown-prince-mohammed-bin-salman/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-secretary-pompeos-meeting-with-saudi-crown-prince-mohammed-bin-salman/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-secretary-pompeos-meeting-with-saudi-crown-prince-mohammed-bin-salman/

